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83 Changing Glyph for U+047C/U+047D Cyrillic Omega with Titlo 2006.01.30
UTC has received information indicating that the glyphs for U+047C and U+047D should be 
changed. In the accompanying figure below, the current shape is shown on the left. The proposed 
new shape is shown on the right. UTC will move to implement this change if no information to the 
contrary is received by the end of the review period. 
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